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Project Status Overview 
 
The Works Phase LED Conversion of City-owned streetlights continued installation since last 
report. In total, 302 luminaires have been installed, which is 61% of the project scope. 
 
Looking ahead, Dalkia will continue work on the decorative lights along Main St and Reinken Ave, 
and then the NMDOT lights along the I-25 Bypass. 
 
The map below shows progress between June 10, 2024 and August 5, 2024. 
 
 

 
 

 
LEGEND 

 
LIGHT GREEN: Upgrade Complete 

ALL OTHER COLORS: Scheduled for Upgrade 


